
Attachment 3 

 

AGC MEMBER’S PROXY BALLOT 

2023 Election of Board Members 

If you will NOT be able to attend the Annual Meeting of Members on October 15th, please complete 
and submit this proxy ballot to help insure a quorum for the board election.  

“I hereby authorize Bob Nakosteen, AGC Club Secretary, to cast a vote in accordance 
with my preferences as indicated by an ‘X’ typed into the appropriate box below:” 

[     ]- Please cast my vote in favor of the proposed slate of members*. 

[     ]- Please cast my vote as NOT in favor of the proposed slate*. 

 

Name of member completing proxy ballot:   
       ______________________________ 

 

*Proposed slate of Board Members for 2022-2023 

President: Steve Elkins (2-yr. term) 

Vice President: -To be filled- 

Treasurer: Gordy Palley 

Secretary: Bob Nakosteen 

Past President: Mark McCandlish 

Women’s Assn. President (Ex Officio)1: Kathryn Mahony 

Member-at-Large: Jean Gowdey 

Member-at-Large: George Oulundsen 

Amherst College Liaison (Ex Officio)2:  Elizabeth Davis 
 

1Elected at 10/6/22 AGCWA annual meeting for two year term. 

2Appointed by Amherst College as their liaison to AGC Board. 

 

Please submit your completed ballot by saving it and then attaching it to an email to: 
nakosteen@gmail.com no later than Thursday, October 13th at 5:00 p.m. 
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